REMEMBERING

Patricia Johnson (Pat)
February 6, 1952 - November 15, 2023
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It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of Patricia Johnson on
November 15, 2023 after a battle with cancer. Pat was born in Vancouver, BC on
February 6, 1952, to parents, Jean and Tony Mauro. Pat is survived by her loving
husband, Keith: brothers, David and Peter (Lynn); sister, Elaina (Fred); niece, Julia
(Izaak) and nephew, James (Jennifer), as well as many loving friends and extended
family.

Pat married Keith in 1979 and, after many years of living in different cities, they
finally retired in 2006 to their forever home on Tuc El Nuit Lake in Oliver. There
they hosted many gatherings for family and friends. Pat was known for her
hospitality, sense of humour, computer literacy, amazing cooking skills and
excellent writing.

The family would like to thank all those who sent messages of support and love
over the past few weeks. It meant a lot to Pat.

We would also like to thank the nurses and staff at the South Okanagan General
Hospital and McKinney Place for their thoughtful care in Pat's final days.

If you wish to make a donation in Pat's honour, she was a big supporter of the
BCSPCA. A donation in her name to the South Okanagan Similkameen Medical
Foundation: https://sosmedicalfoundation.com/ would also be welcome.

A small private service will be held for family and close friends.
All will be welcome to remember Pat at a celebration in April, 2024.

Condolences and tributes may be directed to the family by visiting
WWWw.hunes-pottinger.com






